Letter of Intent to apply for the Planning Commission seat.

Dear Mayor and Tontitown Councilpersons.

My name is James Dean and I have lived in Tontitown with my wife for four years now. I currently reside in the Hickory Meadows Subdivision and truly love our city and surrounding area. I have faithfully served for two years on the Planning Commission and Board of Zoning and Adjustments and have been elected by my fellow commissioners to serve as vice chair. I have attended every Planning Commission meeting during that time as well as many Pre-Construction and Technical Reviews. I do my due diligence on agenda items that come before the Planning Commission and make informed decisions based off my research, staff recommendations and community feedback. My voting record will reflect that I always vote for the good of the city and its citizens even when that goes against fellow commissioners' view's and votes. I would love to keep serving the city and hope you can agree to keep me on the planning commission for another term.

Thank you so much!

James Dean